
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CAMARILLO AIRPORT AUTHORITY & 
 

OXNARD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

June 8, 2023 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the 
Camarillo Airport Authority and Oxnard Airport Authority  

meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 8, 2023 
has been canceled. 

 
Please note that the Camarillo and Oxnard Airport Authority Chairs 

met with Airport staff, and it was determined that there were 
insufficient agenda items to conduct a June 2023 meeting.  

 
 

 
Dated this 2nd day of June, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
KEITH FREITAS, A.A.E., C.A.E.  
Administrative Secretary 
 


